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DISCUSSION 
Main point of discussion was to share information on COVID19 operations, disruptions and supply chain 
demands:  

a. Angela (Montgomery) shared that they are looking at clear masks from 
TheClearMask.com.  She is aware that these are used in some healthcare facilities that 
need them for lip reading and expression recognition. https://www.theclearmask.com/   
Otherwise, in good shape.  Finalizing specialty products that may be needed for opening, such as 

shoe coverings in Special Education facilities.   Debbie shared that Amazon also has clear 
masks and that she has reached out to some suppliers that are researching clear masks. 

b. Kerri (Frederick) is in good shape and finalizing reopening PPE requirements and plans. 
c. Discussed briefly the mask comparison sheet and Brad Shaw’s comments that the N95 

and KN95 are the same mask except that the N95 has a certification for healthcare 
facilities.  KN95 are more readily available.  N95 continue to be diverted to FEMA and 
may not be available for schools. 

Action Items: None 
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